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Club Business:  Colin Demers provided 
champagne and offered a toast to the Cohoes 
Rotary for a successful next year.  Ed Tremblay  
reminded everyone that the Cohoes Rotary will be 
assisting with the Senior Picnic on the Plaza on July 3 
at the Cohoes Senior Center.  Volunteers need to be at 
the Senior Center by 11:00 a.m. The next Cohoes 
Rotary Board meeting will be Tuesday, July 2 at 5:30 
p.m. at The Century House. 
 

 
Installation Banquet Attendees 

 
 

 
Master of Ceremonies Chuck Ries Inducts  

President Linda Tremblay 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Photos continued on page 2 

Invocation: Linda Tremblay 
Song:  Stewball, Chuck Ries 
Birthday:   
Anniversary: 
Visiting Rotarians:  
Guests: Karen Sipe 
Door Prize:   
Powerball:  
Rotarians Present:  Barrett, Brooks, Demers, 
Havnen, Mitola, O’Shea, Ries, Sipe, Tremblay, 
E., Tremblay, L. 
 

Installation Banquet 
 
Good News/Bad News:  
Mike Brooks thanked Ed Tremblay for the ride to 
the meeting.  He read some words of wisdom.  
Marshall Barrett was happy to announce that the 
Children of the American Revolution (CAR) will 
be touring Matton Shipyard on July 17th at 4:00 
p.m.  They have invited Cohoes Rotarians to 
participate and attend a dinner at the Van 
Schaick mansion after the tour.  Please let Linda 
Tremblay know if you would like to attend. 
Chuck Ries was happy that he attended his 
class reunion at Alfred University.  He met people 
that he worked with at the school cafeteria.  That 
is how he met his wife Debra.   
Roderick Sipe was happy to be at the meeting 
with his wife Karen.  He is happy that all of their 
children will be visiting for the July 4th holiday.   
Dave Mitola was sad to have missed the meeting 
last week. He was happy/sad that Linda Tremblay 
won the Powerball last week.  Dave was happy 
that his daughter won the school kindness award.   
Colin Demers was happy to announce that they 
are renovating the Century Hotel. 
David Havnen was happy for the good weather.  
He was happy to be attending the meeting at The 
Century House.  He always liked this restaurant. 
Ed Tremblay was happy that his grandson Micah 
graduated elementary school and is moving on to 
Cohoes Middle School.  Micah also received a 
Presidential award at graduation. 
 
 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Chuck Ries and President-Elect Roderick Sipe 
 
 
 
 

 
Karen Sipe Pins Roderick Sipe with President-Elect Pin 

 

 
Chuck Ries and Secretary Ed Tremblay 

 

 
Chuck Ries and Treasurer Mike Brooks 

 
 
 

 
Board Members Dave Mitola, Chuck Ries, Peggy O’Shea and 

Rotarian Colin Demers 

 


